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Anderson, Skyler@Waterboards

From: Curtis, Gary@Wildlife

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 9:13 AM
To: Anderson, Skyler@Waterboards
Subject: RE: Stanshaw Creek By-pass flow’

Hi Skylar- | will look this over and see if we can concur or if we will stay with our original recommendation. | appreciate
your patience during this busy time for me

Gary Curtis

Senior Environmental Scientist-Supervisor
California Department of Fish and Wildlife
1625 S. Main Street

Yreka, CA. 96097

530-842-9322 (office)

530-598-9322 (cell)

From: Anderson, Skyler@Waterboards

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 3:52 PM

To: Margaret Tauzer - NOAA Federal

Cc: Curtis, Gary@Wildlife; Murano, Taro@Waterboards; Bob Pagliuco; Jim Simondet - NOAA Federal
Subject: RE: Stanshaw Creek By-pass flow™

Margaret,

| wanted to thank you for your work on this issue. | appreciate you helping the Division with by-pass flow
recommendations for the Cole Diversion on Stanshaw Creek. The Division will use your analysis to help support of
findings and corresponding corrective actions. | will make sure to include you on the mailing list for the Marble
Mountain Ranch Report of Inspection which will contain our findings and corrective actions.

Best Regards,

Skyler Anderson, Environmental Scientist
Enforcement Unit 5, Division of Water Rights
State Water Resources Control Board

1001 | Street, 14" Floor

Sacramento, CA 95814

Phone: 916-341-5355

Email: sanderson@waterboards.ca.gov

From: Margaret Tauzer - NOAA Federal [mailto:margaret.tauzer@noaa.gov]

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 12:14 PM

To: Anderson, Skyler@Waterboards

Cc: Curtis, Gary@Wildlife; Murano, Taro@Waterboards; Bob Pagliuco; Jim Simondet - NOAA Federal
Subject: Re: Stanshaw Creek By-pass flow™

Hi Taro and Skylar,
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Attached are our recommendation for the instream flow requirements for Stanshaw Creek.

Margaret

On Mon, Mar 30, 2015 at 10:19 AM, Margaret Tauzer - NOAA Federal <margaret.tauzer@noaa.gov> wrote:
Sorry about the delay again. Hopefully by the end of this week.

mt

On Mon, Mar 30, 2015 at 9:59 AM, Anderson, Skyler@Waterboards <Skyler.Anderson@waterboards.ca.gov>
wrote:

Good Morning,

I wanted to check in and see how the by-pass flow recommendations were coming along. Do either of you have
an estimated completion date?

Thank you,

Skyler Anderson, Environmental Scientist
Enforcement Unit 5, Division of Water Rights
State Water Resources Control Board

1001 | Street, 14" Floor

Sacramento, CA 95814

Phone: 916-341-5355

Email: sanderson@waterboards.ca.gov
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